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Attendance: Dawn Allshouse, Sheila Coyne, Janice Lee, Linda Mahi, Tom Roza, Bret Watson, 

The August 2010 meeting of the Central Services Classified Senate (CSCS) was held at 1:00pm on September 15, 2010 in the Foothill Carriage House and was conducted by Dawn Allshouse.

1) Review and Approve Minutes
Dawn Allshouse called the meeting to order. A sign-in sheet was made available to all attendees.  The August meeting minutes were approved.

2) Treasurer’s Report
Linda Mahi provided treasurer’s Report.  

3.  District Opening Day – Topics
CSCS along with the other senates has a breakout session as part of the District Opening day events.  Representatives from each union will be present to answer questions.  Topics will cover how the senates were formed and their purpose and objectives.  De Anza will cover the results of a recent survey that was conducted on employee participation in shared governance and other events and activities.
4.  Meeting Maker & Email List Maintenance

Tom Roza will work with the IS/Applications team to setup a process to create and maintain an email distribution list for Central Services employees.  This will be used to send out CSCS email notifications to Central Services staff.

5.  Summer BBQ Report

The reason why Employee of the Month awards were not made at the BBQ event was because the necessary preparatory work to get the certificates and gift awards ready was not performed.

6.  CSCS Scholarship

Janice Lee is working with the Financial Aid offices on the process for reviewing scholarship applicants and selecting the winner.  CSCS will create a committee to review scholarship applications; the number of committee members was decided on 5 pending ability to recruit volunteers to participate.

7.  Banner Update

Fall Qtr registration in progress – over 36,000 students registered.  First Fiscal Year-end closing was performed in Banner/Finance.  Future plans: Banner Document Management System (document scanning) planned for first half 2011; Banner/Advancement implemented March/April 2011; Banner/DegreeWorks implemented by June 2011.

8) CSCS Sub-Committee Meeting Reports

Publications – Newsletter

Newsletter was issued in August

Employee of the Month

Dawn Allshouse will send out email to CS employees encouraging that they submit nominations

New Hire Committee

Conducted session with Kevin McElroy.  Kevin was very supportive of the shared governance process and encouraging employees to get involved in various district events and activities.
 9)  District Committee Reports

Budget

Budget Committee did not meet.  American Recovery Restoration Act will be providing approximately $125,000 in unrestricted funding.  Still waiting on State budget.  
Chancellors Advisory Committee

No report provided.  
HRAC

No report provided

ETAC

No report provided

EIS Steering Committee

Refer for Banner Update Section

 10)  Other Topics & Closing Questions & Comments
The next meeting of the CSCS will be at 1:00pm on October 20, 2010 in the District Board Room.  Dawn Allshouse adjourned the meeting.
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